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Wednesday 5th June 2024 

General Election.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 4th July the school will be used as a Polling Station once again. We know the 

site is likely to be busy with voters coming in and out but we are keen to keep the school open 

as we do not want our children missing out on another day of their education. 

Access arrangements: 

In order to keep the site as secure as possible we will be borrowing some Heras panel fencing 

(Thank you Mr Robinson) to ensure there will be restricted access for the voters. They will 

enter the school through the vehicle gate which will be fenced off from the rest of the 

playground including the side access to Skylarks. They will then enter the side door of the hall 

which will be shut off from the rest of the school. Skylark children will enter and leave the 

school through the main reception area on that day. Kestrels and Owls will enter and exit the 

building as usual. Playtimes and lunchtimes will take place on the top field away from the main 

gates.  

Lunches. 

As we are unable to access our kitchen we are only able to offer school packed lunches or the 

children can bring their own pack up. If it is a nice day they can eat lunch outside picnic style 

or if the weather is still choosing to be unkind we will eat in our respective classes.  

Thank you all for your flexibility and patience  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Godbold  
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